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TIMARU DISTRICT COUNCIL 

HEARING OF RESOURCE CONSENT APPLICATION BY B.E. 

RAPSEY 

MINUTE 3 OF THE HEARINGS COMMISSIONER 

 
 

1. I received confirmation on 25 May 2023 (in response to Minute 2) that the applicant 

has confirmed his intention to withdraw the application for a subdivision at 154 

Greenvale Road from the resource consent process.  

 

2. This means that the hearing that was scheduled for 1 June 2023 will not proceed.  

 

Timaru District Council Contact Details 

 

3. If any party wishes to seek further clarification in relation to this Minute please contact 

Ms Sparks in the first instance, email: lisa.sparks@timdc.govt.nz or phone (03) 687 

7599.  

 

 

 

 

 

Ros Day-Cleavin   

Independent Commissioner 

25 May 2023 

 


